
The Friends of the Goshen Library is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization whose 
members support the Library through volunteerism and fundraising. Volunteers support 
the library in may ways. They run the bookstore and book sales, helping to make the 
library the vibrant meeting place it is. Funds raised by the Friends support the following:

 	 •	 Summer reading programs for children and adults
	 •	 Lecture programs
	 •	 Purchase of equipment not in the library budget
	 •	 Museum passes
	 •	 Ancestry.com
	 •	 Scholarships to Goshen School District seniors

As a member, you will be informed of Friends of the Library activities. You are also invited to 
attend meetings, held at 4:00pm, third Tuesday of the month, in the Pomares Community Room.

YOUR INTEREST & DONATION HELP US CONTINUE THE PROGRAMS YOU LOVE.

Please Join Us! Please Join Us!   

Name							       Email                                                      

Address                                                                             Phone                                                     

City 							       State		  Zip                                

Individual  $20                   Family  $35                   Student  $10                   Other                         

OFFICIAL MEMBERSHIP FORM

	              SCAN CODE 
	              to Follow 
 	              on Facebook

WANT YOU!WANT YOU!

Please make checks payable to Friends, GPLHS & mail form to:  
Friends, Goshen Public Library, 366 Main St., Goshen, NY 10924

OR Drop off at the Library. Thank you!

For information email: goshenlibraryfriends@gmail.com

A Friend is one of the 

nicest things you can have, 

and one of the 

best things you can be.

                             
           – Douglas Pagels  


